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Dear Parents 

 

You will be aware from our previous letter that Rock Kidz will be joining us in school on Wednesday 7th 

December to support our learning in personal and social education. We are really excited about the day 

and we know the children are going to learn lots and have a fantastic day. 

 

In order to add to the occasion and make it even more memorable and exciting, we are inviting children 

to channel their inner rock star and are therefore able to wear their own clothes on this day – and this 

can be as ‘rocky’ as they would like. 

 

We look forward to sharing aspects of the day with you – so keep your eyes peeled for Facebook and 

Twitter updates. 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 


